
 

March 31, 2023 
 
The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1036 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Pt. Reyes Senior Housing project in fiscal year 2024. The entity 
to receive funding for this project is Eden Housing Inc., located at 22645 Grand Street,  
Hayward, CA 94541.  
 
The funding would be used to deliver affordable workforce housing for families, seniors, and 
agriculture workers at the former Coast Guard Pt. Reyes site.  Federal funding will support 
creation of 15 units of senior housing on the 32 acre site. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(4). 
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because affordable housing for seniors is 
critical to the region. With adaptive reuse of existing buildings, Zero Net Energy campus, and 
preservation of natural riparian habitat, this project is a model for environmental stewardship in a 
state where climate change resiliency is of great necessity and importance. The site contains 
several environmentally sensitive habitats including a coastal stream, riparian woodland areas, 
and a seasonal wetland habitat for various flora and fauna – all of which will be preserved with 
all new uses taking place within the existing developed footprint. 
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 

 


